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A Message from the Head

Headteacher - Mrs. E Gale        

Welcome back everyone. I hope you had a wonderful summer and are now getting back into the swing
of the term-time routine. 

We have been busy. We have welcomed our new reception children into school and they are settling
into their new environment wonderfully. The rest of the school has come back in great spirits and
children are already impressing me with their attitudes to learning. 

Thank you all for you exceptional efforts with uniform this year. I don't think we have ever looked so
smart and children are rightly proud. 

Ms. Whitehead is also settling into her new role as the Assistant Headteacher. She has hit the ground
running with launching our new curriculum which has been a true labour of love for all of our subject
leaders.

Our wonderful QPSA have already been busy putting important dates in the diary for our various fun,
fundraising events over the term. If you can spare time to support, please come along to our AGM and
meet the team on Friday 20th September straight after school - there will be tea/coffee and biscuits!

There have been some national changes regarding attendance in schools. Please do read our handy
attendance guide on page 2. We are aiming very high this year and can only achieve if you help us.
Statistically, children who come to school every day, on time do better in future endeavours and it
sets up healthy habits for the future. 

I have really enjoyed catching up with so many of you on the gates and am looking forward to a
successful year working together and ensuring our school continues to go from strength to strength.





We have developed our approach in Year 1

We are confident that young children learn best
through play and exploration. Our new
approach in year 1 builds on the excellent
foundations established in our Reception year,
creating an environment where children and
adults are supported and given the time to
think, explore, and grow. 

A kind and inclusive learning community for all!

Continuous Provision in Year 1

Teaching in this way fosters close relationships, a
strong sense of well-being, and an increased
enthusiasm for learning across our school
community. 

Our exciting, creative, and context specific
curriculum enables children to apply skills and
knowledge meaningfully, allowing them to build on
what they have already learned and identify what
they need to learn next to succeed.

We have a strong emphasis on a sense of belonging
and representation ensuring our children can see
themselves in the role models, literature and
resources used to facilitate their learning. Every day
we encourage and support our children to be
designers, artists, writers, scientists, musicians,
mathematicians, storytellers, athletes, geographers,
historians and much more. Through carefully
planned, play-based experiences, children
consolidate their knowledge and understanding while
developing independence and resilience. Our indoor
and outdoor environments are full of carefully
chosen activities  which keep children engaged,
motivated, and eager to take on new challenges.

Our children are always busy, engaged, developing and most importantly—happy! 



We are delighted to introduce two exciting new reward initiatives designed to recognise and
celebrate our children's efforts and achievements this year. These initiatives aim to encourage

positive behaviour, outstanding work, and a strong sense of community among our young learners.

House Points System

We’re excited to launch our House Points system live on Arbor! Each pupil has been assigned to one
of our four houses: Axel Scheffler, Yayoi Kusama, Stephen Wiltshire and Angelica Dass . 

Children earn House Points for demonstrating positive behavior, excelling in their classwork, and
contributing to the school community. Points can be earned individually, as a group or as a class,

and will contribute to house totals throughout the year. We believe this will foster teamwork,
motivation, and a sense of belonging among our children.

The Golden Ticket Initiative

Introducing our Golden Ticket Initiative—a special recognition program for those who go above and
beyond! Students who show exceptional effort, kindness, or creativity will be awarded a Golden

Ticket. Each Golden Ticket earned will be added to the Golden Box with a draw taking place at the
end of the term with some fantastic prizes.

We believe these initiatives will motivate and inspire our children, while also making their school
experience even more engaging and rewarding. From Monday, when you log into Arbor you will be
able to see your child’s positive House Points, under the behaviour section. We encourage you to

talk with your child about their achievements and help them set personal goals to earn House
Points and Golden Tickets.

If you have any questions or need more information about these initiatives, please don’t hesitate to
reach out to admin@queenspark.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in making this school year a fantastic one
for all our children!

A kind and inclusive learning community for all!



Get into Teaching!

Get into Teaching - 17 October 2024 / 5-6pm / Queens Park Primary School, Park St, Brighton

Click here to register

We are really proud to have been chosen as a training partner for Inspiring Future
Teachers. We currently have 3 trainee teachers working with us! Come and find out more

about how you can train to teach locally.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvnVpg1CoaSBdQbX4Jg-oqw8MfZpXgoOvFlRz38lTmllSCwQ/viewform


OFCOM REPORTING
PUBLISHED: 19 APRIL 2024

This report looks at media use, attitudes and understanding
among children aged 3-17. It also includes findings on parents’

views about their children’s media use, and how parents of
children aged 3-17 monitor and manage their children’s online

activity. Take a look at some key info graphics. 
Please find the full report here: 

Children and parents media use and attitudes

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/media-use-and-attitudes/media-habits-children/children-and-parents-media-use-and-attitudes-report-2024-interactive-data/






Year 1 - Lucas & Devanath
Year 2 - Theo & Marina

Year 3 - Santa
Year 4 - Oscar & Ethan 

Year 5 - Grace & Leo
Year 6 - Lyla

S T A R S  O F
T H E  W E E K

Attendance Fred has
been awarded to :  

Dragonf l ies

Wel l  done for  good
attendance

 Josie, Heidi, Isabelle, 
Alina, Minsa,Ghalia & Raya

Hot Chocolate Friday 






